SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
Newtown Municipal Center
Chamber Meeting Room
Monday October 5, 2015

A Special Town Meeting of the Town of Newtown was held at the Newtown Municipal Center,
3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT, on Monday October 5, 2015. The meeting was called to order
by Town Clerk Debbie Aurelia Halstead at 7:27 pm. after which she read the notice of the
meeting.

In attendance were First Selectman E. Patricia Llodra, Selectman William F.L. Rodgers, Jim
Gaston, Robert Sibley Deputy Director of Planning & Land Use, Robert Tait Finance Director
and Imember of the public.

Selectman Rodgers nominated First Selectman Patricia Llodra as moderator, 2" by Jim Gaston.

Mrs. Llodra asked for a motion regarding the Town owned parcels lot-line revisions for:
a.) 94 Waterview Drive
b.) 8 Waterview Drive

c.) 2 Sweetbriar Lane
Motion was made by Robert Sibley 2" by Selectman Jim Gaston.

Motion was made by Selectman Rodgers to authorize First Selectman Llodra to implement the
dispositions of the above names properties, 2™ by Selectman Jim Gaston.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: NONE

VOTE: UNANIMOUS

Hearing no other business Selectman Rodgers made a motion to adjourn the meeting 2" by
Selectman Jim Gaston.

Meeting adjourned 7:31pm.

Debbie Aurelia Halstead,
Town Clerk, MCTC, MMC

Submitted by,
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TOWN OF NEWTOWN
NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING

Electors and citizens qualified to vote at Town Meetings of the Town of Newtown
are hereby duly notified and warned that a Special Town Meeting of the Town of Newtown
will be held on Monday, October 5, 2015, at 7:30P.M. (E.D.T.), Newtown Municipal
Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT for the following purposes:

1. To consider and vote upon the disposition of Town owned parcels by means of ot line
revision:
a.) 94 Waterview Drive — Lot-line revision
b.) 8 Waterview Drive — Lot-line revision
¢.) 2 Sweetbriar Lane — Lot-line revision

2. To transact any other business proper to come before the meeting.

Copies of the maps are on file and open to public inspection at the office of the First
Selectman.

Dated at Newtown, Connecticut, this 21st day of September, 2015.
E. Patricia Llodra, First Selectman

W.L. Rodgers, Selectman
James O. Gaston, Sr., Selectman



